
From: Tom Morris <mamaworld12@gmail.com> 

Date: November 17, 2016 at 12:48:38 PM MST 

Manager Allegra “Happy” Haynes 

Denver Parks & Recreation Department 

201 West Colfax Ave., Dept. 601 

Denver, CO 80202 

 

Dear Happy, 

            I am writing this letter of support for the official renaming of what has been called Northside Park 

to Carpio Sanguinetti Park. This park is located at the site of Denver’s abandoned wastewater treatment 

plant located in Globeville, adjacent to the South Platte River.   

            As you remember, we knew Sal Carpio as a dignified, quiet and brilliant Denver Councilmember 

who not only represented Globeville but saved it.  His work on Council included writing the Registered 

Neighborhood Notification Ordinance that empowered community organizations in Denver and 

elevated them to true participants in the future of the city.  When the Denver Planning Board decided 

that Globeville would make a great industrial park, Sal was elected to City Council and blocked the 

change.  He was the force behind the creation of this very park which replaced the abandoned Municipal 

treatment plant.  This park has served the Globeville community ever since. 

            Our growing shortage of urban parks demands that the city, if there is a way, expand this 

excellent replacement for the sewage treatment plant as a proud Denver park honoring one of the best 

members of Council in my memory.  

Best, 

Tom 
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